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What’s happening  

at our school: 
 
Term 4 2022 

Guitar - Wednesday 

Library – Wednesday 

CIP Music - Thursday 

Gymnastics – Thursday  

Sport - Friday 

Canteen – Friday @ 11.10 
 

School Spectacular  

Qudos Arena Homebush  

Friday 24 – 25 November 
 

Year 6 Orientation  

Tuesday 29 November 

 

Year 5 Leadership Speeches  

Tuesday 29 November 9.15am 

Autism Awareness Assembly 

 

Swimming4Sport (Yrs 2 to 6) 

Friday 2 and 9 December 

 

December Markets  

Sunday 4 December 

 

Aladdin Character/Dancers 

Y3-6 Rehearsal - Library 

10-12 Sunday 4 December 

Costume/props workshop 

12-2pm Sunday 4 December 

 

Year 6 Peer Support Camp 

Bournda Hobart Beach 

Wed-Fri  7-9 December 

 

Kameruka Eclectic Markets 

Saturday 10 December 

 

Presentation Day  

Candelo Town Hall 12pm 

Tuesday 13 December 

 

Aladdin Play K-6 

Matinee Wed 14 December 

Evening Performance  

Wed 14 December at 6.30pm 

 

Magic Mountain Years 3 -6 

Thursday 15 December 

 

Year 6 Farewell with Year 5  

4-6 at Candelo Pool  

Friday 16 December 

 

 

Term 4 ends for students 

Friday 16 December 

 

 

 

     
   Friends share Sophia’s writing                 Mabel and Chiara thank Mary Cruikshank and Belconnen Rotary Club 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Thank you for a great fun Kid Night Out - Candelo P&C, Sam Martin and friends! The 

children were very excited and very appreciative of your hard work. 

 

Year 4 students Zoey and Elsa and their Year 4 friends have been promoting healthy 

lunch boxes and the 5 food groups: Fruits, Vegetables, Grains, Protein Foods, and 

Dairy. The second aim was to reduce the plastic packaging coming to school. The 

winning class will earn a delicious frappe. 

 

PACER Funding enabled students in Years 5 and 6 to undertake a tour of our national 

capital. The Australian Government recognises the importance of students visiting 

Canberra as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. The rebate for each 

student is paid directly to the school and has already been deducted from the 

payment by parents.  

Thanks again to the P&C for their support of $100 per student for the excursion.  

  

 

A celebration of Top Dots last week will  

be followed up with other groups as  

teachers report excellent assessment  

outcomes from recent assessments.  

 

Congratulations for 100% in  

Maths – Mabel, Chiara, Annie (Yr6)  

Spelling - Lyric (Y3), Mabel, Lucas,  

Clancy, Chiara (Yr 6) 

 

 

 

A short version of the Aladdin story by Year K-6 Drama, will be presented at the 

Candelo Town Hall - Matinee/Dress Rehearsal Wednesday 14 December from 12 -

1.30 (tbc)  

Evening performance from 6.30pm to 7.45pm in the Town Hall. (Children will need to 

arrive at school at 5.45 to dress for the drama and then walk to the Hall with 

teachers). Parents able to assist with setting up the Hall on Monday morning would 

be most welcome. 
 

Best wishes to Harper for School Spectacular 2022! Your community is with you! 

 

CANDELO PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 

Week 7 - Term 4            Thursday 24 November 2022 
  
 

 

Attachments 

Swimming4Sport Yrs 2-6 

Peer Support Camp Yr6 

Scholastic Book Club 

 

 

 

mailto:candelo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 Candelo Public School 56 William Street Candelo. Ph: 64932236 Fax: 64932035. email: candelo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 Web address: www.candelo-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

P&C NEWS 
P&C Volunteers for the December Markets thank you 

in advance for your support. 
 

P&C Volunteers for the P&C BBQ at the Kameruka 

Eclectic Markets 8-12, please see Kristy 0407 884 058. 
 

P&C Volunteers for the P&C BBQ at the Kameruka 

Festival from 2pm, please see Kathryn. 
 

Are you available for the January Markets? Please 

call Kathryn 0418 691 148. 
 

Mango Orders will be delivered from 5 December. 

Please watch P&C Facebook page to find when the 

delivery will be made. 

 

Drama Roles for classes: 

Kindy/ Yr1/Yr2 boys: desert nomads 

Kindy/ Yr1/Yr2 girls: Arabian Nights dancers 

Yr 3/4: Market place vendors/guards/dancers   

Yr 5/6: Characters/dancers/guards 

Senior students rehearse after school each Tuesday 

until 4. 30pm and are invited to rehearse on Sunday 4 

December at school while the Markets are on. 

This week we worked with Robyn from Bus Stop 

Costumes to manage costuming for 60 students. 

Kathleen and school staff are managing dancers 

and desert nomad costumes (38 students).  

We will need some help for the costume adjustment 

and stage props workshop after the Markets on 

Sunday 4 December from 12pm in the Library – bring 

your scissors, circular food containers for hats, hat 

elastic and cotton and come along to enjoy the fun. 

 

K-6 Gymnastics Excursion Thursday 1 December  

Yrs 3-6 leave at 9.30 and K-2 leave at 11.30. The 

students will travel by bus to Pambula to attend the 

Eden Area Gymnastic Centre (Sporting Schools). 

Notes are now due to the school office. 

 

Swimming4Sport Yrs 2 to 6 on Fridays 2, 9 & 16 

December will be at Candelo Pool. The children will 

walk to the pool at lunchtime and return for the 

buses. Please wear sport uniform, school hat and 

sunscreen and bring swimmers, rashie, towel and 

water bottle. Please return the note and bring $3.50 

or tick that you have a Seasonal Pool Pass. 

 

Year 5 are preparing their leadership speeches and 

will present them to parents and the school at 9.15am 

Tuesday 29 November (while Year 6 are at Bega HS 

transition). 
 

Kindy Transition is supported by Year 5 buddies 

Year 6 Peer Support Camp 7 - 9 December  

Wed: Parent transport to depart school 8.30 to arrive 

9.30 Hobart Beach. Parents are asked to help set up 

tents with the children (please bring a 

mallet/hammer). Wednesday children need to bring 

recess and lunch and then all other meals will be 

provided. Friday, parents are again asked to come to 

Bournda - Hobart Beach from 2.00pm to help pack up 

tents and transport the children and their luggage 

back to school. The cost is $60 per student. Year 6 will 

receive a copy of their medical and dietary note to 

be updated and returned to school.  
 

Year 6 Farewell (with Year 5) – Friday 9 December  

4-6pm Candelo Pool.  

3.00 Parent helpers help set up tables, urn etc.  

4.00 Farewell Pool Party - please bring a plate of 

savoury or sweet food or juice bottles to share for 

afternoon tea. 

5.30 Farewell speeches and 6.00 pack up time.  

Canteen Friday Week 7 
 

Plain Hamburger $4 

BLT $3 

Banana Smoothie $2 
 

AWARDS 1W: Nicola Whitehead  
Layla: excellent dancing in rehearsal 

Summer: excellent focus on her learning 

Bailey: fantastic soccer skills with the big kids 

Sonny: excellent work in maths extension 

AWARDS 3R: Chris Reeve  
Blake: entertaining speech about his brother 

Hayley: working hard to complete spelling tasks  

Laila: an incredibly helpful member of Class 3R 

Lyric: his detailed speech about athletics 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 4BJ: Suezanne Bourke/Sam Johnson  
Sienna I: working consistently to achieve his goals  

Mabel: outstanding results in maths assessment 

Chiara: outstanding results in maths assessment 

Annie: outstanding results in maths assessment 

Chris: stepping up to support others and programs 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 2M: Naomi Moore/Sue Campbell 
 

Olivia, Tilly, Cody and Liam: 

Working beautifully with teachers to prepare for 

the school drama to tell the Aladdin story 
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